
Council 

April 8, 2024 

 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY / SUGGESTION 
 

COUNCILLOR LANG 

Councillor Lang provided information that the wayfinding signs on 32nd Street provide 

information for those travelling northbound, and inquired if there would be a sign for those 

travelling southbound. 

 

Estimated Administrative Time to Respond 

 

☒ Under 4 hours (no motion required) 

 

☐ Over 4 hours (motion required)    Estimated Hours:  n/a 
 

 

Motion  

n/a 

 

Response 

Installation of phase 3 of the wayfinding signs was to be completed during the week of March 

11 to 15.  However, the installation crew was called away before completing this phase.  The 

crew returned and installed the remaining signs, including the one along 32nd Street for 

southbound travellers sometime during the week of March 18 to 22.   

 

The VD1 #14 sign was installed after Councillor Lang identified it as missing. The VD1#14 sign 

is now installed on southbound 32nd Street and provides information for southbound 

travellers. For safety reasons the signs are not designed to be double-sided. 

 

See attached photo of the VD1 #14 sign. 

 

Attachment(s) 

1. Wayfinding sign VD1 #14  

 

Prepared by: 

Allan Boss 

Culture & Heritage Team Leader 

March 28, 2024 

 


